
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: September 27, 2021 

AGENDA ITEM: Approve the dedication of $20 per Administrative Fine to a dedicated 

Police Equipment Fund 

PREPARED BY: Steve Schaar 

 

BACKGROUND: 

When a police officer issues a $60 Administrative fine, $20 goes to the State, and $40 goes to the 

City General Fund. 

The City Administrator and Chief of Police are recommending that $20 of the $40 going to the 

City be dedicated to a Police Equipment Fund as created by the Director of Finance. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION:   

Make a motion to create a Police Equipment Fund and authorizing depositing $20 from each 

Administrative fine to a Police Equipment Fund as created by the Director of Finance retroactive 

to January 1, 2021.  


